5.  When I arrived in to the station on Monday morning Detective Chief Inspector
P39 instructed me to read the statements that had been made by the uniformed
officers and brief myself on what had happened. In particular, she asked me to go
through the statements of the Land Rover crew. I read them with a view to seeing if

they could give any further information. I do not remember a lot about the
investigation after all these years but I made a statement on 13 November 2001.

That statement has now been produced and shown to me and contains page
numbers 17572 to 17575 and is an accurate record of what happened. In this
statement, therefore, I am drawing on my previous statement, not my independent

recollection.

6. We were based in the main CID office and at 9.00am we had our daily office
meeting. This could be described as a briefing. Under normal circumstances I took
this meeting but on the 28 April it was conducted by DI Irwin or DCIP39 At
that meeting 1 think it was decided that DI Irwin would go to Banbridge and DCI

P39  would deal with the Robert Hamill investigation. DCIP39  left shortly
afterwards to go and see her bosses. In the absence of DI Irwin and DCIP39 I

would have been seen as the most senior officer present.

7. I cannot now recall which officers were present at the meeting. There were two
members of the team who had been present all weekend and DC Keys and DC
McDowell, together with some others who would have been back on Monday
morning having being off over the weekend. I cannot recall what tasks each
member of the team was allocated but once they had dealt with the task they would
complete the notebook entry or an action sheet and inform DCIP39  of the

outcome.

8. I was instructed to read all of the uniform officer’s statements that had been present
at the scene. I was also instructed to speak to the crew present in the Land Rover,
Constable Neill, Reserve ConstableP40 | Reserve Constable Cornett and Reserve

Constable Atkinson. I waited for all four officers to assemble in Detective Inspector
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